
 

 

 

BOARD OF MANAGEMENT 
OF JOHN SCOTTUS SECONDARY SCHOOL  

 

Board of Management Agreed Report  

May 27,  2024 
 

The Board of Management met for their last meeting of the school year on May 27, 2022. 

The Principal reported on the various school events for Sports Day, Speech Competition, Prize 

Giving, and 6th year graduation. 

The Board discussed the 5-year strategic plan, school self-evaluation and building development 

plans. The Board also discussed the recent Whole School Inspection, the positive comments made by 

the inspectors and the main recommendations. 

The Treasurer presented the financial forecast for the current year and reported that the financial 

forecast for the current year was in line with the budget. The Board agreed that the school fee 

would increase to €6000. 


